
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF RFP15/2019 - PROVISION OF CLEANING 

SERVICE AT SARS OFFICES NATIONWIDE. 

 

SARS hereby cancels RFP15/2019 - for the provision of cleaning services to SARS 

offices nationwide, which was advertised on the Government Gazette Tender Bulletin 

on 2 August 2019 as well as SARS website and E- Tender of National Treasury on 5 

August 2019. SARS has decided to insource cleaning services and accordingly, there 

is no longer a need for the goods and services specified in the invitation to bid. The 

cancellation herein is made pursuant to regulation 13(1)(a) of the Preferential 

Procurement Regulations of 2017, as promulgated under the Preferential Procurement 

Policy Framework Act 5 of 2000. 

 

SARS would like to extend sincere appreciation for your participation in this tender 

process and wishes your organization all the best in future projects. 

 

 SARS will publish the cancelation in the Government Tender Bulletin, on e-Tender 

website and SARS website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

__________________ 

Ms.  Deliwe Rampa  

Procurement Executive. 

   PROCUREMENT 

   CENTRE 

 

  

   Office 
   Pretoria 
 
   Enquiries 
   Kopano  Sentsho  
 
   Reference 
   Cleaning Contract 
 
   Telephone 
   (012) 422 4399 
 
   Room 
   Procurement  
   Linton House 
   Ground Floor  
   Brooklyn Bridge  
   Pretoria 
 
   Reference 
   RFP15/2019 
 
   Date 
   02 November 2020 

   

 

  RFP 15/2019 Bidders 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  Dear Bidders  
                                                                                                                 

South African Revenue Service 
Pretoria Head Office 
570 Fehrsen Street 
Brooklyn Bridge 
Pretoria 
P O Box 2127, Groenkloof, 0027 
Telephone (012) 422-4000 
tenderoffice@sars.gov.za  

 


